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Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject: FW: Whitney Creek Reservoir 

-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 9:54 AM 
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov> 
Subject: Whitney Creek Reservoir  

Dear Mr. Klein, 
As an Eagle County resident, I ask this project is NOT completed.  Homestake Valley is a precious resource and 
important to our community that it remains intact. Even more importantly, this area has inherit ecological value that 
would be destroyed by this project. Please don’t destroy our community to satisfy the needs of the front range. 

Thank you, 
Shawna Wood 

Sent from my iPhone 


